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Subject: Message #145: SREB Readiness Course 
Date: April 13, 2018 
To: ccss@list.state.ar.us  
From: Arkansas Department of Education Curriculum and Instruction Unit 
 
Dear Arkansas Educators, 
 
The Southern Regional Education Board will provide training for the SREB Ready for 
High School Math course.  This workshop is for teachers who will be implementing the 
Ready course in the 2018-19 school year.  Curriculum specialists and school 
administrators are welcome to attend, space permitting.  The training will take place 
8:30 to 4:30 each day, and lunch will be provided. 
 
Course Information: 
Ready for High School Math is designed to prepare 8th or 9th grade students for high 
school math courses as they enter high school.  To learn more, visit: 
https://www.sreb.org/ready-high-school-math   
 
Ready for High School Math Training 
July 24-26, 2018 
Crowne Plaza Hotel 
201 S. Shackleford Rd. 
Little Rock, AR 72211 
 
To register for the training, please visit: https://goo.gl/forms/UrYEWdzvvSWSCYyl2   
 
For further information, please contact veronica.hebard@arkansas.gov or 
Ready@SREB.org  
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